
 

EYFS Newsletter 

We will be sending home a letter every few weeks to let you know what we are busy doing in 

EYFS. We will also be sending home a postcard asking you to let us know what your child is 

doing at home so that we can add it to their learning journey.                

 

 

                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                                            

 Phonics 

We will be tuning into sound using musical 

instruments. The children will be identifying 

and matching what they hear to an 

instrument. 

FS2 children will continue to learn new 

phonemes and blend them to read words. 
 

 Number 

We will continue to learn our numbers to 10 and 

begin to add 2 numbers together. The children will 

also become familiar with numicon to support their 

understanding of number. 

Ourselves and Art in the Environment  

The children will be reading the story of The Three 

Billy Goats Gruff. They will retell the story and sing 

songs about it. As it is originally a Norwegian story the 

children will be able to listen to it read in Norwegian. 

They will also construct bridges and compare sizes 

through the story. 
 

Stay a while. 8.45 am to 9.15am 

You are invited to stay for a while and share your 

child’s Learning Journey with them on Thursday 26th 

November and Thursday 10th December.  The 

Learning Journey records the children’s activities and 

development while they are in school and we would 

welcome information from home to add to it. This is 

also an opportunity for you to ask any questions you 

may have. 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to 

order free milk if 

your child would 

like it each day. 

The school children will be performing 

a Christmas Play on Tuesday 15th 

December at 2.00pm. It would be 

lovely if the Nursery children could 

join in. Please let me know it they are 

able come and if you would like tickets 

to come and watch. 

On Friday 4th December 

we hope to take the 

children to East Cowton 

school for the morning 

to continue to make 

friends with the 

children there. There 

may be a surprise as 

well!  


